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Aloha Tigers! 
 
Please save the date:  Saturday, July 09, 2022 
 
Our 50th Year Reunion will be on Saturday, July 09, 2022 at Natsunoya Tea House (1935 Makanani Dr.)   
It will be a very simple evening filled with friends and classmates.  
 
Cost:  $50 per person (includes Dinner & Tea / Water)…BYOB 
Parking:  Valet Parking is $6 (Tip no included).  Street parking is free  
Event:    5:00 pm to 10:00 pm in the Stage Room 
 
Please turn in your registration form no later than Friday, June 24, 2022 so we can turn in the headcount. 
If you are available we’d greatly appreciate your help.  Please let us know ahead so we can update our 
manpower list. 
 
We will be taking in donations such as appetizers for pupu table, items for prizes and monetary donations in 
preparation of our reunion.   

• For Appetizers – Let us know what you will be bringing.   

• Monetary Donations – you can add it to your registration form for the event. 

• Items for prizes give away – collection will start in April 2022 
 
Please make checks out to:    McKinley H.S Class of 1972 
Mail to:  McKinley Class of 1972 
               c/o Suzi Shimada 
               2435 Bingham Street 
               Honolulu, HI  96826 
Any questions please email us back at:  mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com  
 
Hawaii 72 still has the Holland America cruise for Canada/New England planned for  
May 21-28, 2022.  It’s a 7 day cruise departing from Montreal to Boston. Contact Kehau at AAA Hawaii by 
email her at kaneaiakala.kehau@aaa-hawaii.com or call (808) 529-5073. 
 
Updated newsletter will be emailed or one could retrieve information from our MHS website at 
mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com when it get posted.   We are trying to update our contact information as many no 
longer use their work email or have changed their contact information (address / phone).  If you or know a 
classmate who has not, please contact us. 
 
Till the next update….stay safe. 
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